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Dear Ms Bumpus,

| am writing in regard to my opposition to to planned Solar farm near Goldendale Washington.

The newspaper said it could have an adverse impact. | believe there were many of us that wrote the same
thing.

Have you ever driven by those fields of solar panels? | understand the city folks are pretty much shielded from
the ugliness of acres and acres of panels put up on good farmland.

Now the culture aspect is something that will hopefully stop it. The Native Americans have a lot of pull in this
region.

So perhaps giving Carriger project an opportunity to withdraw saves our community.

Now as I've said before I'm all about green energy but has anyone at EFSEC bothered to find out the lifespan
on these panels or learned they are not recyclable. How green is that? Wyoming quit taking used windmill
blades to bury. Have you heard about Sweetwater TX and the 100’s of uses blades being stored there?

Come on, you are all smart people but apparently can't see beyond the end of your noses. It's the old cart
before the horse, which is ass backwards.

Sincerely,

Virginia Fitzpatrick

PO Box 380
Goldendale, WA 98620

Sent from my iPhone
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